
WEBSITE PRIVACY POLICY 

Mercy Haven, Inc. places a high priority on protecting your privacy. This policy 

explains what types of information is collected on Mercy Haven’s website, 

www.mercyhaven.org, and how this information is used. 

 

What Personal Information is Collected and How it is Used 

Individuals that sign up to receive Mercy Haven’s newsletter or use our online Contact 

Form are voluntarily providing us with their contact information, including name, and 

email address/physical address. We use this information for specific, limited purposes 

related to the request. You may always “opt out” of our emails by hitting ‘unsubscribe’ 

at the bottom of our email messages, or our physical newsletters by contacting Ciara 

Jensen at 631-277-8300 cjensen@mercyhaven.com. 

Individuals who choose to donate to Mercy Haven, Inc. using our website will be asked 

to enter payment information or donate via PayPal. Information collected on our 

Donate page is used to complete donation transactions only. All data is securely 

collected and strictly confidential. 

No personal information is shared outside of this organization. 

Cookies and IP Addresses 

Mercy Haven, Inc. does not track IP addresses or use cookies in an attempt to gain 

information about website users. 

Email Privacy 

Mercy Haven, Inc. does not provide, sell, or rent email addresses to anyone outside the 

organization. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Mercy Haven, Inc. is transparent in its use of personal information.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
 
Ciara Jensen 
Director of Development 
631-277-8300  
cjensen@mercyhaven.com 


